BOARD OF SELECTMEN

Portland, Connecticut

The Board of Selectmen’s budget workshop scheduled for 7:00 PM on
Wednesday March 23, 2022 was cancelled.

The next budget deliberation meeting is scheduled for 7:00 PM on
Tuesday March 29, 2022.

The Town of Portland will provide reasonable accommodations to assist those will special needs to
attend and participate in public meetings. Please contact the First Selectwoman’s Office at (860) 342-
6715 at least 48 hours in advance to discuss your special needs.

Distribution: Town Clerk, R. Curley, 6/BOS, Town Attorney, C. Britton-BOE, N. Foley, S. Fragola, C. Gotta, C. Johnson, D. Kuzminski, R. Lasky,
R. Milardo, J. Noeck, J. Revicki, T. Robinson, R. Sajdak, R. Shea, L. Tracey, P. Willse, Fire Marshal, Chatham Health, Bd. Clerk,
website



